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Donald VanWhervin — FDOT Senior Project Manager  
(954) 931-6187 or donald.vanwhervin@dot.state.fl.us  
  

Rebecca Guerrero, Community Outreach Specialist     
rguerrero@corradino.com or (954) 940-7605  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Eastbound SR 84 at Weston Road To Undergo Overnight Closure Thursday, June 17 
Eastbound SR 84 at Weston Road will be closed overnight, for the  installation of the overhead sign structure beginning 
11 p.m., Thursday night, June 17 through 5 a.m., Friday morning, June 18. Northbound Weston Road traffic will be 
detoured via westbound SR 84, southbound Bonaventure Boulevard, eastbound SR 84, southbound Weston Road, 
eastbound Indian Trace/SW 14th Street and northbound SW 148th Avenue. FHP will be onsite to assist motorists. 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
DETOUR NOTICE 
Eastbound SR 84 Connector Ramp to Southbound SR 93/I-75 Project 
SR 84 and SR 93/I-75 
Broward County 
Financial Project ID Number: 436308-1-52-01  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances  
economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

Project Website: www.d4fdot.com 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 
Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

Construction Cost: $7,135,978                 Construction Start: September 19, 2020               Estimated Completion: Spring 2022 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
Scope of Work includes construction of a new entrance ramp from eastbound SR 84 to southbound SR 93/I-75 and  
installation of sound walls and overhead sign structures.  
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